
 

           28th April 2023 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

The Friends of The Blake School will be hosting a Wild Walk obstacle course fundraiser on the 

26th May, during school hours. This will entail the children participating in an obstacle course 

challenge for 45 minutes in exchange for sponsors from friends and family.  

How it works: 

• Each child will receive a sponsorship form (see overleaf), where they can ask family and 

friends to sponsor them a certain amount of money for the 45 minutes that they will try their 

very best to complete as many rounds as possible of the obstacle course. 

 

• These funds need to be sent back to the office in the attached envelope by the 22nd May, 

along with the sponsorship form.  

 

• On the day of the Wild Walk teachers and members of The Friends will supervise and 

assist the children in completing the course. A small refreshment will be handed out at the 

end of the activity and each child will receive a certificate for participating. Children are 

required to wear their PE kits (which they will change into before their time slot), a sun hat, 

and bring along their water bottles.  

 

We are looking forward to a fun filled day with the children and aim to raise as much as we can for 

our school. 

All children will be included in this event regardless of whether they have sponsors or not. Should 

it be raining, we will replace the obstacle course with a dance marathon in the hall. 

Many thanks, 

The Friends of The Blake School 

 

 

 

 

 

 



Childs full name: _________________________________________    Class ____________________ 

 

Name of sponsor Amount sponsored Sign to confirm payment  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 
 
 

  

 

 

Total amount: _________________________________________________ 


